
All ramps at intersection of Illinois 
Route 15 and Illinois Route 157 to be 
closed from May 11-14
May 9 2018 2:54 PM

ST. CLAIR COUNTY - The Illinois Department of Transportation today announced 
that all ramps at the intersection of Illinois Route 15 and Illinois Route 157 in St. Clair 
County will be closed to traffic beginning Friday, May 11, 2018 at 8:00 PM, weather 
permitting.

A marked detour will be utilized to aid traffic around the closure. This work is required 
to complete pavement repairs, and all ramps will be reopened to traffic by Monday, May 
14, 2018 at 5:00 AM.

The contractor on this project is Christ Brothers Asphalt, Inc., of Lebanon, Illinois.

Follow our  page to find details on other construction projects in IDOT’s District Twitter
8. Updates on the impacts to traffic are available at .http://stl-traffic.org

https://twitter.com/IDOTDistrict8?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
http://stl-traffic.org?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

